
                                                                                    
Message from                                                            

Md. Shahjahan Ali Mollah 

Director General, Bangladesh Bureau of Statistics 

 

I have the pleasure to express my warm felicitation to the United Nations Statistics 

Division (UNSD) for receiving the 2010 UN21 “Award for Improvement of Client 

Services” from the UN Secretary General. This bears the testimony of the great 

achievement of UNSD in providing the best service to the clients of UNSD which are 

generally the National Statistical offices (NSOs) of the UN member countries. 

Indeed UNSD has rendered valuable services to the NSOs of the globe by providing 

technical support to the activities of NSO. UNSD also arranged regional meetings, 

workshops and training programmes for the capacity building of the NSOs. 

I take this opportunity to convey my sincere gratitude to Mr. Paul Cheung, Director 

UNSD for his dynamic leadership in bringing momentum in the activities of UNSD in 

the recent years. I believe that UNSD will further gear-up its activities in future under 

his leadership. 


